
Davis School District 

Guardianship Status 

Under Utah Law and Davis School District Policy, a child is eligible to attend a school if their parent or legal 
guardian resides within the school's boundaries. Exceptions to this may only be granted through the Boundary 
Variance process or the Student Services Department. 

Student's Name ________________________________________________ 
Student's Birth date _____________________________________________ 

Please select the statement below which best describes your relationship to the student whom you wish to register at this 
school. A separate form must be completed for each child you are registering. 

□ I am the parent (birth/adopted) of this child and this child lives with: 
□ Both Parents 
□ Mother 
□ Father 

□ I am the parent (birth/ adopted) of this child and am not currently married to the other parent: 
□ ** I have been awarded physical custody through the courts 
□ ** I am not listed on the birth certificate, but have established paternity 

□ **I am not the parent (birth or adopted) of this child. I am a relative or friend. (Check 
only one) 

□ I have been awarded legal guardianship of this child through the court 
□ I have not been awarded legal guardianship of this child through the court. 

□ ***I am a foster or proctor parent. 
Caseworker Name_______________ __________ Phone#__ ___________  

□ None of the above statements describe my relationship to this child. (Please explain) 

Your Name: _________________________________Address: _______________________  

Your Signature:  ____________________________      Date __________________  

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

* A copy of the birth certificate is required 

**   To assist us in complying with court orders, please provide us with a copy of all legal documents. 

* * * DCFS, Foster Care or Youth Corrections placement requires a District Case Management 
Team staffing with the Caseworker, prior to enrollment. 

All Foreign Exchange Students must process through Student Services 


